Duke POwER COMPANY
P.0. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C, 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VIGE PRESIDENT (704) 373-4531

September 5, 1984

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 2
Docket Number 50-370
LER 370-84-17

Gentlemen:

On August 6, 1984 a separation of a 2" pipe weld in the Residual Heat
Removal/Chemical and Volume Control System Heat Exchanger occurred. This
event has been determined to be reportable under the criteria of 10 CFR
50.73(a) (z)(vi), with the report due on September 5, 1984. However, due to
the extensive investigation, analysis, and review of this event, License
Event Report 370-84-17 is still being prepared. The LER will be submitted
by October 5, 1984. If there are any questions, please call Scott Gewehr
at (704) 373-7581.

Very truly yours,
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H. B. Tucker
SAG/ibh

cc: Mr, J. P, 0'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Reg. Comm. - Region II
101 Marietta Street Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. W. T. Orders
NRC Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station

American Nuclear Insurers
c¢/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library 1£‘;

The Exchange, Suite 245

270 Framington Avenue /0
4090

Framington, CT. 06032 m’iggc‘&‘ogoooggo



